CITY OF EVERETT 4 MAY -1 P 329
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FY2022/2023 Massachusetts CDBG Program

Notice is hereby given that the City of Everett, acting through the Department of Planning and
Development will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 3, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. in the Speaker George
Keverian Room, 3™ floor, Everett City Hall, 484 Broadway, Everett, MA 02149.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the proposed program amendment, to reprogram funding
originally awarded to the Justice Resource Institute (JRI) in the amount of $40,000 to Action for Boston
Community Development, Inc. (ABCD) under the FY2022-2023 CDBG program. Under the proposed
program amendment, ABCD will support Everett residents in emergency rental and utility assistance
and housing counseling.

The City encourages a broad spectrum of participation by residents and other interested parties in order
to better understand and serve the needs of the community. If you require translation services,
accommodations for the hearing impaired, or other accommodations, please contact the Department of
Planning and Development at least one week prior to the meeting.

Any person or organization so willing will be afforded an opportunity to be heard. Any comments or
suggestions may be made at the hearing or before the hearing in writing to the Department of Planning
and Development, Room 25, 484 Broadway, Everett, MA 02149.

For more information, please contact the Department of Planning and Development at Everett City Hall,
Room 25, or by contacting Matt Lattanzi at matt.lattanzi@ci.everett.ma.us or at 617-944-0206.
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